From: Sheila Norman

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Written Comments - Notary rules - 08/16/2022 hearing
Date: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 11:06:36 PM

I have been a notary for over 20 years. I should not have to take these long, “over” time consuming test every time I
renew. Just give us the facts on the changes or test on the updates. This is drawn out and discouraging.
Please consider this as a request to not do hours of testing in order to renew our license. Just keep us informed of

updates and test quarterly on the new updates ONLY when applicable.

Sent from my iPhone



